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Chrysler Group Executives Greet Premier of Ontario to Express Gratitude for Financial
Support

May 30, 2011,  Windsor, Ontario - During a press conference at Chrysler Group's Brampton (Ontario) Assembly

Plant, company executives extend sincere appreciation to the Ontario government for loan assistance which helped

preserve 9,000 direct jobs in Canada. Pictured watching the production of a Dodge Charger is Sergio Marchionne,

Chrysler Group CEO, Premier of Ontario, Dalton McGuinty and Plant Manager Kevin Hayes.
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